
NOTICE TO AREA RESIDENTS 

The Loving County Appraisal District will 
have appraisers in the field looking at 
local property starting on Monday, 
January 8th, 2024.  The initial 
inspections should be completed within 
two weeks.   
 

If you have any questions or concerns, 

please call or come by our offices at: 

 

Loving County Appraisal District 

114 W Collins Ave 

Mentone TX 79754 

432-377-2201 
 

Sherlene Burrows, Chief Appraiser 

Alicia McGehee, Deputy Chief Appraiser  

Corina Baeza, Admin/Appraisal Clerk 

 


